
A message from Guest Principal, Sarah Lewins:

Dear Glencoe Families,

Well it's been a busy start to the new year! We have been fortunate to have enough staff to
cover any staff absences and instruction has been moving along pretty smoothly. I am hoping
we will not have to move to distance learning but if that ends up happening you will get some
notice and an explanation of how long and what the plan will be.

We are having a recurring issue with dogs on the grounds during the school day. This includes
during dismissal. Please do not bring your dog onto the school property during the day. They
can pose both a safety issue as well as a hygiene issue.

Remember there is no school and no KidZone on Monday, January 17 due to the Martin Luther
King holiday. Also, COVID testing kits will go home on Friday 1/14 instead of Monday due to the
holiday. Please bring the test samples back as usual on Tuesday 1/18.

Take care and try to stay healthy!!

Sarah Lewins

A message from Glencoe Principal, Lori Clark:

Dear Glencoe Families,

I will be out on medical leave starting November 1st with a return date of late January. Right
before the pandemic I injured my knee which led to the realization that I am in need of a full
knee replacement. At this point, it is time for me to move forward with surgery. Thankfully, I
reserved Sarah Lewins, a very experienced, retired administrator to cover Glencoe in my
absence. Ms. Lewins retired from PPS where she last served as principal of Markham
Elementary. She is very familiar with PPS and has been subbing and supporting schools since
her retirement.

Although my secretary, Laurie Roberts will be monitoring my email and forwarding information to
Ms. Lewins, I wanted to give you her direct email address: slewins@pps.net.

Best,
Lori Clark, Glencoe Principal


